NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF
PLANNING COMMISSION
MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission meeting scheduled to be held on
Wednesday, March 1, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., at the City Council Chambers has been CANCELLED due
to lack of a quorum until Wednesday, March 15, 2023, at 6:00 p.m.

Dated: March 1, 2023

\—y/bericia Ws, Planning Manager




